
From: Heather Kirby <hkirby@usd434.us> 
Date: Wed, Sep 30, 2020 at 11:49 AM 
Subject: Next year 
To: Vici Jennings <vjennings@usd434.us>, Kaylee Boyd <kboyd@usd434.us>, James 
Lentz <jlentz@usd434.us> 
 
 
I want to give my written resignation that I will not be teaching next year. I will be 
completing my practicum and internship. I am not sure what else I need to do.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Kirby 
 


